From: s Bobasch [N

Sent: 02 February 2024 11:20
To: Planning
Subject: 2023/2099/P Site Address65 South End Road London NW3 2QB

Good morning
Unless, | am too late to comment on the above , may | register an objection please?

The addition of a fan unit to the wall, will increase noise in a very quiet street. It will be built into
the garden which belongs to Wentworth Mansions for which the applicant does not have rights .
They also propose a fence around the garden. Again | do not believe that they have any right to
do this as it is not their land.

Further, | noticed that as part of the fit-out of the new shop, they have "repaired" the windows on
both sides. Te quality is poor - do that not need approval in a conservation area to make
changes?

Thank you

Steven Bobasch
NW3 2RN



